
July 4, 1932

H. L. Stenderup, Esq., 
Vice-Consul,
Royal Danish Consulate General 
Keefer Building,
1440 St.Catherine St., 
Montreal, F. Q.

Dear Sir,

Sir Arthur Currie, just before leaving 
cm a short vacation, received your letter and the 
Handbook "Denmark 1931", and he asks me to express 

'yon his behalf our sincere thanks for this useful 
/ book, which he is sending to the Library for general 

reference.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal.


